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7/18/22

Re: FOIL Request of information from 111 Ebling Ave.
Mrs. Joanne Riford,
I have received your request for information regarding the incident that took place at 111 Ebling Ave.

Your request for a copy of all information related to this incident is denied based on Public Officer’s Law sect.
87.2(e)(i). All information regarding this incident is highly classified. This is an open investigation; no time table can be
provided.

You have the right to appeal this decision within 30 days by filing a written notice of appeal with the Town Attorney
who is the FOIL appeals officer. It should be sent to:

Michael Kooshoian, Esq.
2919 Delaware Ave.

Room 2

Kenmore, NY 14217

Sincerely,
RSN sy
CCE//%Z%/Mfa// ////2,{777 TS5 /7

Captain Thomas Moore

Records Access Officer

Town of Tonawanda Police Department
tmoore@tonawanda.ny.us
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